Jamestown Charter Township Park Planning Committee
Unofficial Minutes of October 15, 2020

Meeting called to order at 7:00PM.

Committee members present: Mark Pater, Tim Schollaart, Gail Altman, Janet Oskin, Lesli
Kwiatkowski and Jim Ondersma.

Others present: Pete Lazdins and Ryan Johnson from Progressive AE and Greg Chanski from
Jamestown Baptist Church.

The minutes of the September 17, 2002 were read and approved.
Greg Chanski discussed with the committee that the Baptist Church does not have any
immediate plans for the ten acres they plan to purchase. It was decided that the property would

go from the west property line of the fire station, west for the remaining distance.

Pete and Ryan presented to the committee additional options for the park design, as we
requested.

There was additional discussion about walkways and streets through the park.

Jim Ondersma will contact the Ottawa County Road Commission about cost of installing
township-maintained streets or county-maintained streets in the park. Additional information is
needed on wither the roads we have roughly designed are acceptable or would Sunbrook Court
need to be extended through the park or leave it as a bike path and pathway.

For the November meeting, Progressive A E will present more defined lines as to the location of
the proposed park.

The next scheduled meeting will be on Thursday, November 19, 2020.
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 PM.

Submitted by Jim Ondersma



